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Anyway, we are writing today to inquire as to whether either of you, or someone else from your municipality 
who is suitable to speak to these issues, would be willing to participate in our study. The interview will take 
approximately 30-45 minutes, can be conducted online via Zoom, and can be scheduled at a time that is 
convenient for you. All information you supply during the research process will be held in confidence and your 
name or the location of your office will not appear in any report or publication of the research.  

I hope you are willing to assist on this important project. 

Thank you for your time and I look forward to hearing back from you.  You may also reply directly to Dr. 
Banack, the Director of the Alberta Centre for Sustainable Rural Communities ï he is ccôed on this email. 

Sincerely 

Meredith Jevne 
Research Associate, Alberta Centre for Sustainable Rural Communities 
University of Alberta, Alberta, Canada 
Website: www.uab.ca/ACSRC 
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